Acevedo, Megan

From: Acevedo, Megan

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 4:32 PM
To: pj shannon

Subject: RE: Application 13193

Hi Patrick,

Looks like | have another project that is yours on a 145-acre parcel on APN 524-016-005 in Willow Creek. This application
has gone into referrals and is a little further along in the application process. There is no credit on this application, and
may require restocking of any trees that were removed for cannabis cultivation. Please let me know if you would like to
withdraw the application or move it forward in the application process. If I do not hear from you within 30 days | will be
sending a deficiency letter giving you 30-days to submit any outstanding application materials, or | may need to take the
project forward for denial.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Megan Acevedo

Planner |}

Cannabis Services Division
Planning and Building Department
707-441-2634




